
I am completely and totally AGAINST this bill.  Sport involving dogs is not 
cruel, is not stupid, is not bad.  Keep your hands off our sporting breeds and 
off our sport.  Oregon has a long history of fine hunting and wonderful hunting 
people.    
 

STOP THE MADNESS and back off !! 
 

Marilyn Williams 

Bandon, Oregon  
 


